
Bunnies =  Cleo Foulds 

Owls =  Elsie Allum 

Reception =   Chloe Cunningham 

Class 1 =   Lillie-Rose Lownds 

Class 2 =   Ryan Terry 

Class 3 =  Calvin Milton 

Class 4 =  Dylan Waterlow 

Class 5 =     Tommy Kipping 

Class 6 =     Lillie Riding 

Dear Parents, 
As we move closer to half term, I would like to 
thank all our families for their support over the 
past 7 weeks.  
 

We started the term thrilled that things had     
started to feel more normal in school and excited 
about the plans we had for the term, including 
parents evenings, extra curricular clubs, a disco, 
trips, visitors into school and the return of whole 
school collective worship. 
 

As the term has gone on we have seen the 
spread of covid increase across not only the 
community but also across our school           
community. This has been devasting for staff 
and myself not only because some plans have 
had to be put on hold but we have had to go 
back to working separately across the school. 
This isn’t how we want to work.  
 

I would like to thank parents for following the 
Public Health guidance that we have sent out. 
 

As children mix more in school and out of 
school, we have seen not only the increase of 
Covid cases across the school but also an      
increase in childhood diseases, such as chicken 
pox. This is inevitable as we have had two years 
of the best attendance we have seen, this is 
partly because children haven’t been mixing as 
widely and we haven’t seen cases of childhood 
diseases.  
 

We continue to work within our Covid Outbreak 
management Plan up to half term and this will be 
reviewed after the holiday.  
 

We hope that you all have some quality time 
over half term and let the children enjoy some 
Autumn fun. I also hope the staff enjoy a well 
deserved rest.  
 

Kind Regards, 
Mrs Leadbitter 

Soaring Mindset 

I have a soaring   mindset, not 

giving up, trying my best and   

showing perseverance.  

 

Wednesday 20th October 2021 

Don’t forget the last parents online safety 

session will be held tonight at 6pm for 

just 45 mins. A link will be text today so 

you can join this really important session.  

For showing our values of Love, Hope, Perseverance or Honesty 

Bunnies =   Willow Hauck 

Owls =   Violet Taylor 

Reception =   Dotty Pogson 

Class 1 =    Renny Harper-Wilkinson 

Class 2 =   Amelia Greenwood 

Class 3 =  Harvey Thomas 

Class 4 =   Bella Daggers 

Class 5 =  Lacey Thornton 

Class 6 =   Arthur Wallace 

This Week’s 

Stars 

 READER OF THE 

WEEK 
For children who consistently read 

at home. 

Reception =   Cole Preston  

Class 1 =  Jacob Windle 

Class 2 =   Alban Benjamin 

Class 3 =   Haris Waseem 

Class 4 =  Clara Abbey 

Class 5 =  River Stewart-McBeth 

Class 6 =   Jensen Spence 

Parents of Year 6—Please don’t forget 
there is a zoom meeting for our PGL 
residential tonight at 5pm.  



Parent Governor 

We are on the hunt for a new parent governor. This is 

a voluntary role and involves plenty of reading, visits to 

school during the school day, a dedication to training 

and frequent governor meetings in the evenings. 

 

We are looking for a professional person who has  

experience of: 

Finance, Teaching 

Building Management / Health & Safety, 

Education Data Analysis,  

or HR 

 

If you feel you have a professional skill in one of these 

areas and are interested please email Tammy on 

woodlands@todmorden-jun.calderdale.sch.uk for a 

nomination and personal statement pack.  

Parents of Owls—if you would like to have a 

look in school please get in contact. Other 

parents—Please share the information below 

with anyone who has a child that will be due 

to start Reception in September 2022. 

We have been awarded an Artsmark Silver 

award. Through the hard work of Mrs Sutcliffe 

(nee. Hargreaves) we have provided evidence 

of the fantastic art curriculum that is delivered to 

the children here at Todmorden CE J, I & N 

School. We are incredible proud of this award. 

We will display 

our certificate 

with pride. 

mailto:woodlands@todmorden-jun.calderdale.sch.uk

